
IN-STATE TUITION EXPANDS IN CALIFORNIA

SB 68 expands in-state tuition eligibility in California beyond the current requirements 
for AB 540/AB 2000. This means more students will now be able to pay in-state 
tuition at California public colleges and universities (CCCs, CSUs & UCs) and apply 
for state-based financial aid.

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA
Undocumented individuals, T and U visa holders, 
U.S. citizens, & lawfully present immigrants who 
meet the eligibility criteria above can apply if their 
classes were taken in 2001 or after. Individuals with 
international student visas, visitor visas, or other 
“non-immigrants” statuses are not eligible to apply.

WHAT’S NEXT?
Starting in 2018, students will be able to apply for 
SB 68 eligibility to get in-state tuition and apply 

https://immigrantsrising.org/qualifier/

